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Newfoundland and Labrador Teachers’ Association

Your Provincial Executive met 
August 24-26, 2021 in Port 

Blandford for a Summer Planning 
session as well as a Provincial 
Executive Meeting. Executive Notes 
is a summary of discussions and 
decisions that occurred during the 
Executive meeting.

For further information contact any 
member of Provincial Executive or 
the NLTA staff person as indicated.

President’s Report
The President’s Report is a summary 
of meetings and appointments, 
media interviews and school visits 
conducted by the President in their 
capacity as President of the NLTA. 
President Trent Langdon began his 
two-year term on August 1, 2021. 
A full President’s report will be 
available here after the October 
2021 Provincial Executive Meeting.

For further information contact 
Trent Langdon, President. 

Association Priorities
The NLTA Priorities for 2021-23 were 
identified by the Provincial Executive, 
taking into consideration  the results 
of a survey of the entire membership. 
The priorities for 2021-23 are:  

•	Teacher Workload

•	Teacher Health and Wellness

•	Response and Advocacy on 
Government Initiatives (including 
the Premier’s Economic Recovery 
Team report, the Premier’s Task 
Force on Improving Educational 
Outcomes, and the Teacher 
Allocation Review)

•	Promoting the Profession

•	Member Services/Collective 
Bargaining. 

For further information contact Trent 
Langdon, President or Stefanie Tuff, 
Executive Director.

Business from 
Standing Committees
Table Officers

•The NLTA will donate $6,000 to 
the Newfoundland and Labrador 
Federation of Labour Pushback 
Campaign.

•	The NLTA will donate $1,750 to 
Celtic Fiddlers. 

•	The NLTA will contribute $1,200 
to Roots of Empathy.

For further information contact Trent 
Langdon, President or Stefanie Tuff, 
Executive Director.

COVID-19/
Back to School Plan
Provincial Executive was provided 
with an update on the Association’s 
advocacy and public statements 

regarding COVID-19 and the 
government’s Back to School plan. 
Due to the ongoing pandemic, the 
Provincial Executive decided NLTA 
Executive and committee members 
would not be approved to travel 
outside of Canada for Association 
purposes. More information on the 
NLTA’s COVID-19 advocacy and 
response is available here. 

For further information contact Trent 
Langdon, President or Stefanie Tuff, 
Executive Director.

Discussion Topics
The following topics were reviewed 
and discussed by Provincial 
Executive: substitute teacher 
tracking form for administrators; 
Labrador West bargaining update; 
sponsorship request procedures; 
standing committees; electoral 
reform; and hiring process for term/
replacement contracts. 

For further information contact Trent 
Langdon, President or Stefanie Tuff, 
Executive Director.

Next Meeting
The next meeting of Provincial 
Executive is scheduled for October 
22-23, 2021.

For further information contact Trent 
Langdon, President or Stefanie Tuff, 
Executive Director.
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